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The Year Began with another great trip to Jekyll Island

The class got to know each other at 

Jekyll Island and learned about the 

community. The also expressed 

what they would like to see in our 

community's future. 

One of the new features of the 

weekend was an exercise on 

community partnership and how we 

all need each other to make our 

community better. 

Legislative Day 

The group met with our local 

delegation along with learning about 

the upcoming state budget and how 

it effects that Valdosta and Lowndes 

County area. 

Moody Day  
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The 2019 class got the 

opportunity to see more 

of Moody Air Force than 

ever before. They 

walked the flight line and 

spoke with airmen that 

protect us all over the 

world. Some class 

members got a little too 

close to the Moody K-9 

unit. 

Youth League having a Busy Year

Local Government Program Day

Volunteered to help with Night to Shine at First Baptist Church of Valdosta

Health/Human Services and Economic Development Program Day

Skeet Shoot and Raffle in support of LARC

Follow them on Facebook by clicking here! 

Youth League Facebook

Page 3 of 8Leadership Lowndes Spring Newsletter

5/2/2019mhtml:file://H:\Windows\OutlookTempFiles\email (002).mht



Get Your Ticket 

Need a perfect gift for Mother's Day 

or graduation - we've got it. For only 

$25 you can buy a raffle ticket to 

WIN a $500 Steel's Jewelry gift card 

(and support Leadership Lowndes). 

Only 72 tickets are available.

Winner will be drawn on May 10, 

2019. Contact a board member 

today.

Online 

Directory 

Leadership 

Lowndes has moved its 

directory online. Please 

sign-up and update your 

profile so all alumni can 

connect with each other.

2019 Community Service Projects
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The groups have chosen: Titletown Titans, The Boys & Girls Club of Valdosta, 

Citizens Against Violence Ministry, The Haven, and 90 Works for the 2019 

Community Service projects.
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Letter from the President

Leadership Lowndes began in 1988 with a vision to identify and develop leaders that would go on to 

help make our community a better place.  Our organization has changed over the years and we will 

continue to evolve.  This year, we developed a Strategic Plan that we will utilize to move forward in a 

clear direction.   

Our plan focuses on 3 areas:

1.       Alumni Involvement:  Develop a plan to re-engage alumni.

2.       Branding:  We will create a community and business awareness of the value and relevancy of 

Leadership Lowndes.

3.       Leadership Development:  Our goal is to develop a sustainable program for both Leadership 

Lowndes and the Lowndes Youth Leadership League that will give a clear direction for a cohesive 

program throughout the year focusing on building leadership skills and knowledge of our community 

and how all areas work together.
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Many thanks to 2018 President, Stan Crance for his vision to bring in Dr. Ronald Zaccari with his 

expertise in helping develop this plan as well as Guardian Bank for their support.  We have taken a 

realistic look at what has made the program successful for 30 years and we’ve also looked at areas to 

improve.  I am proud of the hard work this volunteer Board has done so far, and I am challenging future 

Boards to continue to build Leadership Lowndes as one of the top leadership programs in the State of 

Georgia. I’m excited to see what the future holds.

Angie Crawford,

2019 President, Leadership Lowndes

THANK YOU TO OUR SPONSORS
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Click the nomination button to nominate someone for the 2020 class!

Copyright © 2019 Leadership Lowndes, All rights reserved.

You are receiving this email because you are a member of Leadership Lowndes.

Our mailing address is:

Leadership Lowndes

PO Box 2766

Valdosta, GA 31604

Add us to your address book

Want to change how you receive these emails?

You can update your preferences or unsubscribe from this list.

Submit A Nomination
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